
  
 

Date: June 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

At Elloughton Primary School we support and encourage our students to pursue creative studies as 

well as their curricular subjects. To this end we work with The Music Box to provide weekly music 

tuition in school. As a school we try our best to timetable around these lessons to ensure important 

curriculum content is not missed. 
 

Please see below from The Music Box 

Learning to play a musical instrument is proven to enhance a child’s social skills, academic 

achievements and personal confidence.  
 

This year has been a very busy one and up to now we have been fully booked for all lessons. From 

September 2018 some additional places for lessons will become available. We are asking anyone who is 

interested their child starting instrumental lessons to complete a form so we can gauge the level of 

interest and plan our teaching time in school appropriately.  
 

We are currently offering lessons in private Piano, group Keyboard, Guitar and Ukulele. We can also 

offer Flute and Clarinet lessons if we get enough interest in these instruments. The lessons are in 

small groups and cost £5.50 per week, which represents excellent value for money. Duet and private 

lessons are also available; details and costs for this are upon request. (Group lessons are available 

subject to there being enough pupils to make a group). We also offer a ‘Musicianship’ class for 4-6yr 

olds. This is a yearlong program that introduces young children to a variety of musical instruments, 

including learning basic music reading though fun games, songs and activities.  
 

If you would like further information on this opportunity please complete the form below and email 

back to our office: the_musicbox@hotmail.co.uk, feel free to give us a ring on 07977 985538 or 

through our ‘Contact us’ page on our website www.themusicboxclasses.co.uk/contactus.  
 

If your child is already receiving lessons with us, those lessons will continue as normal. You do 

not need to complete the form unless you are interested in another instrument. 

………………………………………….………………………………………….………………………………………….…………………………………………. 

I am interested in receiving information about instrumental lessons at Elloughton Primary School. 
 

Name of child (or children): …………….………………………………………….………………………………………………………………….. 

Year group in September 2018…………………………….. 
 

Please state which musical instrument your child is interested in learning. If more than one or your 

child isn’t sure then please just put potential instruments and we can advise over this.  
 

Clarinet ☐     Flute ☐     Ukulele ☐    Guitar ☐    Group Keyboard ☐    Private Piano ☐   
 

We recommend Flute and Clarinet to yr2 and above only due to physical demands of the instrument.  
 
 

 
 

Name of Parent:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Contact telephone number:………………………………………………………………..………………………………………….. 
 

Email Address:………………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

 

N.B: By completing this form this does not commit you to lessons, it is purely to receive further information.  

Registered Office: 
15B North Street 
Leven 
Beverley 
HU17 5NF 
Email: the_musicbox@hotmail.co.uk 
Web: www.themusicboxclassses.co.uk  
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